
 

 
 

 

  April 16, 2024 
 
 

 
Re: April 18, 2024, Meeting, Agenda Item #2 (Zoning Amendments)                                                                                                                                                                                            

 
Dear Chair Steinle and Members of the Planning Commission: 
 

The League of Women Voters (LWV) supports policies that encourage the 
development of housing, particularly affordable housing. 

 
The League has supported SB 9 because it encourages the construction of smaller 

units, more affordable by design. The proposed regulations should encourage 
development that will allow Los Altos to meet its Regional Housing Needs Assessment 
(RHNA) goals.  The League supports the proposed changes that will bring the City’s 
ordinance into compliance with state law. We commend the City for its aggressive 
implementation of the Housing Element Update. 

 
Please send any questions about this email to Sue Russell, Co-Chair of the 

Housing Committee, at housing@lwvlamv.org. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Katie Zoglin, President 
Los Altos-Mountain View Area LWV  

 
 

C: Gabe Engeland, City Manager 
     Melissa Thurman, City Clerk 
     Nick Zornes, Development Services Director 
     Stephanie Williams, Deputy Director 
     Jon Maginot, Assistant City Manager                    
     PC PublicComment@losaltosca.gov 


